Petition in Support of a Road Safety Feasibility Study in Old Malden Lane

Background: Old Malden Lane runs from Worcester Park Road to the boundary with the Royal Borough of
Kingston upon Thames and, soon after, the speed limit reduces from 30 mph to 20 mph. For much of the
road there is no footway and pedestrians share the highway with vehicles. 100 new houses are to be built
on Old Malden Lane. A recent crash in April 2021 at the junction of Old Malden Lane and Barrow Hill
resulted in injuries to a cyclist. :

This petition will run from the 5th June to the 15t October 2021 and is organised by Dr Graham Jones, MBE,
Bridge Cottage, Old Malden Lane, Worcester Park, KT4 7PU. For GDPR the data provided will only be used for
the purpose of submitting a petition and is retained for not more than 30 working days after the petition has
been resolved i.e. when the response has been published and sent to the petition organiser.

‘We the undersigned request that the Epsom and Ewell Local Committee fund a feasibility study to assess
options for improving the safety of pedestrians using Old Malden Lane, including a 20mph speed limit,
physical speed reduction measures, improved signage and the potential for extending the existing
footway.’
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